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Sikes, Audrey

From: Fred Koberlein <Fred@klolaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 5:08 PM
To: Annie Mattox Recreaction Center Mattox
Cc: Sikes, Audrey; Dyal, Paul
Subject: RE: Agreement for service
Attachments: Agreement.pdf

Dear President Austin:  
 
The attached correspondence has been received and will be provided to the city council for 
consideration. A formal agreement has not been prepared as of this writing. My office will 
review your correspondence and draft an agreement and provide a draft to you for your 
review.  
 
Thank you,  
 

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
Headshot

 

Fred Koberlein, Jr. 
Board Certified Attorney - City, County & Local Government 

 386.269.9802 Lake City, FL           386.516.2626 Live Oak, FL 

 352.519.4357 Gainesville, FL      888.908.8699 
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***If the subject of your e-mail is time sensitive please do not assume that my office has received your e-

mail and call us to discuss the subject.*** The information in this e-mail message is legally privileged and 

confidential information. If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete it from any device/media 

where the message is stored. 

 

 
 
 
From: Annie Mattox Recreaction Center Mattox <anniemattoxrec@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 12:54 PM 
To: Fred Koberlein <Fred@klolaw.com> 
Subject: Agreement for service 

 
Dear. Attorney Koberlein 
We were asked to submit to you a draft of the agreement between Annie Masttox and the City of Lake City 
from the previous City council meeting that took place on February 22, 2022. Questions or concerns please 
contact Board President Lawanda Austin after 4:30 at 386-344-2598 or via email @ 
l.rentz.@columbiataxcollector.com 


